Welcome to Sensory-Supportive Travel
Services

Date: [Insert Date]
Recipient Name: [Insert Recipient Name]
Address: [Insert Address]
Dear [Recipient Name],
We are pleased to inform you about our specialized sensory-supportive travel services tailored
for adults seeking enriching travel experiences. Our mission is to ensure a comfortable,
enjoyable, and accessible journey for all individuals, particularly those with sensory sensitivities.
As part of our offerings, we provide:

o Personalized travel itineraries that consider sensory preferences.

o Trained staff equipped to assist and accommodate sensory needs.

o Relaxation areas in our travel facilities for sensory breaks.

o Guided sensory-friendly activities at various destinations.
We believe that travel should be an enjoyable experience for everyone. Our team is dedicated to
working closely with you to identify and incorporate any specific sensory requirements you may

have.

For more information or to start planning your sensory-supportive journey, please contact us at
[Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address].

Warm regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Company Name]

[Company Contact Information]



